November 1st, 2018, the Board of Supervisors met at the township building at 6:30 p.m. for a budget planning session for the 2019 budget. All members were present. The budget was prepared and the Board requested that the Secretary duly advertise that the budget is ready for inspection after the board does a final review at the November 14<sup>th</sup> meeting and will plan it being adopted by the Supervisors at the December 19<sup>th</sup> meeting.

The millage rate will remain the same at 5.96 to be used for general purposes.

Meeting Adjourned 7:05 p.m.

Mia M. Beebe, Secretary

Approved / 120 / 18